Katten

SPEAKING ENGAGEMENT

The CFTC's Proposed Cross-Border Guidance: What It
Means for You

July 18, 2012

Partner Carolyn Jackson and senior associate Nathaniel Lalone will discuss the CFTC's recently
proposed guidance on the extraterritorial application of the swaps provisions of Title VII of the Dodd-
Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act.

5:00-5:30 p.m. Registration
5:30-6:30 p.m. Program
Cocktails and hors d'oeuvres to follow.

To register for this event, please click here.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.
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nathaniel.lalone@katten.co.uk carolyn.jackson@katten.co.uk

Attorney advertising. Published as a source of information only. The material contained herein is not to be construed as legal advice or opinion.
©2025 Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP.

All rights reserved. Katten refers to Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP and the affiliated partnership as explained at katten.com/disclaimer.



https://katten.com/
mailto:ukevents@katten.co.uk
https://katten.com/nathaniel-lalone
mailto:nathaniel.lalone@katten.co.uk
https://katten.com/carolyn-jackson
mailto:carolyn.jackson@katten.co.uk
https://kattenlaw.com/disclaimer

